Dear All,
 
I would like to, on behalf of whole EAI and I, sincerely thank you for attending ICDF2C 2015 conference in Seoul. I really hope you all enjoyed this conference as well as your time in South Korea and it was a good experience for you.
 
Particularly, I would like to thank Organising Committee members led by General Chair, Joshua Isaac James for making great effort and making sure everything goes well, from initial preparations to on-site assistance. Please send my thanks to all volunteers as well.
 
I would also like to thank Workshops organisers, speakers and attendees for increasing value of ICDF2C  and I  hope that you will decide to stay part of the conference in the future as well.
 
My big thanks goes also to our Keynote Speakers, Max Goncharov and Dave Dampier, for very interesting and useful speech. I really appreciate that you accepted to come to the conference.
 
Of course I would like to thank all the authors as you are the main part of the conference and the reason why we organise events like  this.
 
I appreciate all your help and I am looking forward to see you again at one of EAI conferences. List of them is available here and I truly believe you might be interested in some of them as well: http://eai.eu/conferences-homepage .
 
Preparations for new edition of ICDF2C 2016  are already in place, in order to make it another successful event. Website for the conference will remain the same and soon, you will be able to find all important information including venue, dates and committee there as well (www.icdf2c.org ).
 
If you would like to become part of ICDF2C (or any other existing or new conference) again, please contact me or organising committee with your proposals (workshops, tutorials, etc.).
 
Some practical information following the conference you might be interested to know:
 
      Regarding final proceedings for ICDF2C 2015: we are happy to announce that the final proceedings are already published : http://www.springer.com/gp/book/9783319255118  (information will be updated also on the website)
 
         If you would like to receive Certificate of Attendance, please email me your full name, paper’s name and copy of registration confirmation and I will arrange it.
 
 
If you have any additional comments or need help with anything, please let us know. We are happy to help.
 
Thank you very much again; it was an honour to work with you. We are hoping to meet you again soon.
 
Kind Regards,
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